
 
Dear Chemistry Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC found that the program review was generally a good, reflective, self-study, and the 
department has included thoughtful analysis of the SLO data. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC suggests that the department explore the factors impacting success rates and request 
additional data to substantiate the impact of: 

“1)    an increase in the international student population in chemistry courses and  
2) students responding to pressure to achieve top grades.” 
 

 
 
 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 
The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle. 
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